
Hazardous	Weather	Conditions	-	Wind	Advisory

The	National	Weather	Service	has	issued	another	high	wind	warning	effective	now	through	6
p.m.	Wednesday,	January	15.	Please	be	mindful	of	your	surroundings	when	on	campus
including	the	possibility	of	falling	trees	and	branches,	as	well	as	wind-blown	debris.

For	more	information,	visit	the	National	Weather	Service	website.

Be	safe	and	please	report	any	safety-related	concerns	to	the	Facilities	Management	Service
Desk	at	(949)	824-5444.
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https://forecast.weather.gov/showsigwx.php?warnzone=CAZ554&warncounty=CAC059&firewxzone=CAZ554&local_place1=Irvine%20CA&product1=High+Wind+Warning&lat=33.6859&lon=-117.8247
https://forecast.weather.gov/MapClick.php?lat=33.685908&lon=-117.824719

